
From: David Pyner
Subject: South Staffs Local Plan Duty to Cooperate
Date: 3 September 2025 at 14:01:49 BST
To: "louise@poservices.co.uk" <louise@poservices.co.uk>

We can confirm that the Council’s summary of highways and 
transport engagement is an accurate reflection and of 
National Highways’ position, and that our letter of 22 May 
2025 remains our definitive response to the Local Plan.
Regards
Dave

D Pyner
Assistant Spatial Planner
National Highways
Three Snowhill
Snow Hill Queensway
Birmingham B4  6GA
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